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March 22nd, 2021
Moonachie Families & Friends -

This letter is to notify you that:

Robert L. Craig School has ONE confirmed COVID-19 case, contact traced to an exposure
outside of School.

- Robert L. Craig School will remain Open.

The Moonachie School District continues to work closely with the Bergen County
Department of Health and adhere to all of their recommendations. We are following all
policies and procedures the district developed in accordance with CDC, State, and Local
health guidance to ensure the health and safety of everyone within our community.

As of this publication, there is no evidence of in-school spread from this case. As always,
please communicate with Nurse Gallo should any symptoms arise.

All CDC recommended mitigation & prevention strategies remain in full effect.

Every parent whose son/daughter has been identified to have been in contact with
the person who tested positive, has been notified. If you did not receive a call, your
child was not identified as a contact.

With each and every case, we will follow our district plan. The plan outlines a procedure
that we are required to follow (which includes working closely with our local health
department). When a confirmed COVID case occurs, we will follow the outlined procedures
and we notify specific students and staff individually, who may have come in contact with
the individual(s) and follow up in writing. Ithen send a letter notifying the community of
the situation.

We will continue to keep our school community informed when confirmed COVID cases
arise.

Should you have any questions, please contact me directly at

jknipper@moonachieschool.org or (201) 641-5833. Stay safe.

Sincerely,

foo i

James Knipper
Superintendent/Principal



